
 

May 13, 2013 

 

Parents, 

Thank you so much for all of the great cards and gifts.  I really appreciate 

all your prayers and everything you have done to help our class grow. 

This is a super group of 3
rd

 graders and I will miss them next year. 

We will not have any tests this week.  We will finish our science chapter 

over health and exercise and our compare and contrast essay this week. 

Also, we still have some Bible work to do.     

Some of the students still have papers that have not been turned in.  We 

will work on finishing those up this week as well. 

There will be early release on Friday at 1:30. 
 
Thank you so much for a great year with some great 
kids. 
 

 

Have a very blessed summer! 

 

Phyllis Hobbs 


